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DUKE ENERGY CORPORATION 
139 East Fourth St-
PO Box 960 
Cincinnati. OH 45201-0960 

Ms. Renee Jenkins, Secretary 
Ohio Public Utilities Commission 
180 East Broad Street 
Docketing Division 13*̂  Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3973 

Re: CaseNo.Q7-1266-EL-BLN 
Pierce Substation to Beckjord 138 kV Electric Transmission Line Proiect 

Dear Ms. Jenkins: 

Please accept this letter as notification that the Duke Energy Pierce Substation to 
Beckjord 138 kV Electric Transmission Line Project (Case No. 07-1266-EL-BLN) was 
completed late March 2008. The project is now operational. 

If you have any questions or comments regarding this letter, please contact me at (513) 
287-2379. 

Sincerely, 
Duke Energy 

Stephen Lane 
Environmental Scientist 

CC: James O'Dell, OPSB 
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